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California lawmakers are considering a bill that could put 
patients at risk and raise drug costs. 

SB 524 will strip away tools that keep drug costs low.

WHAT WOULD BE THE EFFECT OF SB 524 IF SIGNED? 

Sacramento: Protect patients and keep costs down. 

Don’t limit the tools that keep patients safe and 
prescription drugs affordable.

Put California patients on the hook for higher prescription 
drug spending

Make it harder to provide prescription drug coverage for 
over 18 million Californians

Limit patient safety measures that ensure pharmacies 
handle medications appropriately and put patients at risk

Push patients toward higher-cost pharmacy options, 
increasing health care costs for all


